
	

Pinellas	Preparatory	Academy	

Grade	6-8	Math	Summer	Homework	2017	

***If	you	are	enrolling	in	a	math	summer	course	through	FLVS	you	are	not	required	to	
complete	the	summer	homework.	***	

	

Dear	Parents	and	Students,		

This	summer	we	are	using	Khan	Academy	for	our	math	summer	homework.		Students	will	be	
exploring	and	learning	skills	that	will	help	them	be	successful	in	their	math	course	next	year.			

Log	in	information	will	be	distributed	during	Step	Up,	on	the	last	day	of	school,	and	it	can	also	
be	found	on	our	website.	

Students	will	need	to	complete	80	minutes	a	week	or	20	minutes	a	day	for	four	days	a	week,	
however	they	would	like	to	do	it.			

Students	will	need	to	make	sure	they	use	the	correct	class	code	based	on	what	class	they	will	
be	entering	next	year.				

If	you	have	any	questions,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	reach	out	to	your	child’s	teacher	for	the	
2017-2018	school	year.				

	

Sincerely,	

Mr.	Clapper-	6th	Grade	Math	and	7th	Grade	Math,	kclapper@pinellasprep.org	

Mrs.	Ezenwa-		7th	Grade	Math	and	Pre-Algebra,	mezenwa@pinellasprep.org	

Mrs.	Engels-	Algebra	I	and	Geometry	I,	kengels@pineellasprep.org	

	

	


